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13th November 2023 

Dear Parents,  

 

Y3 DAY TRIP TO WHITE HALL CENTRE, BUXTON – Monday 13th May 2024  

 

Once again, we have booked a day trip for Y3 pupils to the White Hall Centre at Long Hill, Buxton. This 

is an activity centre owned and run by Derbyshire County Council. All activities are led by nationally 

qualified instructors and specialised equipment is provided where necessary. The children will have the 

opportunity to take part in a variety of outdoor individual and team building activities.  

 

We will leave Baslow at 9.15 am and return at approximately 4.40 pm. On the basis of all Y3 children 

taking part, the cost of the trip will be £54.00 per child, which includes the activities, transport and 

insurance.  

 

Please log on to School Money to pay £54.00 by Monday 27th November. Please note that this is 

non-refundable due to cancellation charges being applicable. 

 

A letter with more information about the trip and a consent form will be sent in Spring Term 1.  

 

Further information about White Hall Centre can be found on the Derbyshire County Council website:  

https://whitehall.derbyshire-outdoors.org/  

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

Mrs M. Clark 

https://whitehall.derbyshire-outdoors.org/

